
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Mike McCarthy, City Engineer 
Cody Field, Management Analyst II 
 

DATE:    March 13th, 2023 

SUBJECT: 
I-205 Toll Project Environmental Assessment Overview 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Consider draft I-205 Toll Project Environmental Assessment comments developed by staff.  

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
On February 21st, Oregon Department of Transportation (ODOT) published the I-205 Toll Project 
Environmental Assessment (EA) and notified participating agencies and the public that the 60-day 
comment period is open until April 21.  

Per ODOT’s notification, the EA contains results from “detailed analysis of the project’s potential 
short- and long-term effects on the transportation system, local communities, the economy and the 
environment, along with possible solutions to address negative effects.” City staff is currently 
reviewing the EA document and coordinating with other agencies in the region to develop a 
summary of key issues and draft comments. 

During the March 13th Council work session, staff will provide an overview of the key areas of 
concern and will also present a series of draft comments for consideration.   

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- Draft Comments - TBA 
- Presentation – TBA  


